

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

## Approval Letter for Extension Request, TR-02, Tucson South Pit, M2004-044

Christine FELZ <christine.felz@lafargeholcim.com> To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 18, 2020 at 7:53 AM

Hi Patrick,

Sorry, my work cell phone is not working right now. It should be available again on June 26th. In the meantime, email is the best way to reach me.

I understand what you are saying in your first email about the acreage reduction. I will work with our surety company to finalize the bond amount. It should only take a couple weeks, but I will request adequate extension to allow for sufficient time just in case.

Please accept this email as an official request to extend TR-02 decision date to July 10, 2020.

[Quoted text hidden]